
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 7:56:10 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 3:02 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Susan Cloutier

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
My cottage is a seasonal residence and is scheduled to be re-classified  as
Low Desity R2.    This will cause an increase in my hydro bills.  My property
is a seasonal cottage which does not use any hydro from December to March.
I feel that that cottagers who can demonstrate that their cottage is used only for 3 seasons (which can be easily
reviewed by how much electricity was used from December to March) should be in their own category since they
don’t tax the system as much as cottagers who use it for four seasons.
Thank you.

-- Attachment --




